
 

WATER SUPPLY & SEWERAGE COMPANY OF THESSALONIKI S.A  

 

Thessaloniki, 5nd of May, 2025 

Announcement for the Annual Presentation to Analysts of the Financial Results of EYATH 

Group for the year 2024 

 

On Tuesday, 29th of April 2025, at the Company's central building in Thessaloniki at 11 a.m., 

took place the Annual Presentation of EYATH SA Group's financial results for the financial 

year 2024. 

The President of the Company’s Board of Directors, Mr. Agis Papadopoulos, opened the 

presentation and, after a brief mention to the Company’s history, referred to the Company’s 

goals on: a) the preservation of the sustainability of the water ecosystem and the available 

resources, b) the development of a concurrent and viable, sustainable water and sewage 

infrastructure and c) the digital transformation and Corporate Social Responsibility.  

Following, the Company’s Chief Financial Officer, Mr. Dimitrios Alexandris, presented in 

detail the Group’s Financial Results for the year 2024, with emphasis on the most important 

financial figures, compared to the previous year. He specifically referred to the significant 

increase of profits before and after taxes, as of 195% and 315% accordingly, as well as the 

increase of the EBITDA as of 54,33%.  

Afterwards, the Company’s CEO, Mr. Anthimos Amanatidis, referred to the Company’s 

Investment Plan for 2023-2028. After briefly mentioning the basic goals of the investment 

plan, the CEO presented the major projects in progress, as well as the ones under contract 

signing, the tender offers and planned investments. Finally, the CEO referred to the 

Company’s strategy on Corporate Social Responsibility, for the Environment, Society and 

Governance (ESG).  

The presentation was followed by a questions and answers section by the speakers.  

 

For more information, please contact our Shareholder Services and Corporate 

Communications department.  

Egnatia str. 127, 54635, Thessaloniki  

Tel. +30 2310 966680  

E-mail: investors@eyath.gr 

 

mailto:investors@eyath.gr


The detailed annual financial statements of the company for the financial year 2024 are 

posted on the company's website www.eyath.gr, as well as on the website of the 

AthensExchange (www.athexgroup.gr). The presentation of the Company to analysts is also 

available on the company's website www.eyath.gr.  

http://www.eyath.gr/
http://www.athexgroup.gr/
http://www.eyath.gr/

